
To request language interpretation, an auxiliary aid or special services (e.g. sign 
language interpreter, materials in alternate format), please contact the HDOT Public 
Affairs Office prior to the meeting date.  Please submit requests in a timely manner to 
allow an adequate period to fulfill requests.

 HDOT Public Affairs Office
869 Punchbowl Street
Honolulu, HI 96813
808-587-2160
dotpao@hawaii.gov

Community Input Needed for 2045
Regional Long-Range Land Transportation Plan 

for the Island of Kaua‘i
The Hawai‘i Department of Transportation (HDOT) is updating the Regional Long-
Range Land Transportation Plan (Plan) for the Island of Kaua‘i. 
• The Plan, titled Federal-Aid Highways 2035 Transportation Plans for the District 

of Kaua‘i, was last updated in 2014 (Highways | Hawaii Statewide and Regional 
Federal- Aid Highways 2035 Transportation Plans)

• Since then, the island of Kaua‘i has experienced changes in population, 
development, and travel needs. 

• The Plan will address future land transportation needs for freight, motorists, 
transit, bicyclists, and pedestrians based on land use and socioeconomic 
projections through 2045.

Public Meetings
Share your thoughts at one of the virtual public meetings. 
A presentation will kick off each session.
• Tuesday, February 25th, 12-1 p.m., Microsoft Teams 
• Thursday, February 27th, 6-7 p.m., Microsoft Teams 

Questions? Contact HDOT Project Manager
Austin Rose, austin.t.rose@hawaii.gov, 

Rachel Roper-Noonan, rachel.la.roper-noonan@hawaii.gov 

Can’t attend the virtual meetings? 
Scan the QR code to visit the project website and provide feedback through an 

online survey under the “Kaua‘i” tab. 

Text telephone (TTY) users may use the telecommunication relay service (TRS) to contact HDOT.

Scan the QR code to get the 
links to the meetings:

https://hidot.hawaii.gov/highways/other/other-related-links/hawaii-statewide-long-range-transportation-plan/
https://hidot.hawaii.gov/highways/other/other-related-links/hawaii-statewide-long-range-transportation-plan/
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